
    
 

30th March 2017 

 
Request to provide a response to the CDP Climate Change questionnaire  
 
Dear Head of Investor Relations at  

 
The Paris Agreement has now been ratified and investor interest in assessing the impacts and risks related to 
climate change from investments is greater than ever.  
 
Your company recently received a request for information1, administered by CDP, on behalf of over 800 
investors globally, including the investors signing this letter. The CDP reporting platform provides the investor 
community with the most complete source of self-reported corporate environmental data. 

To assess our investment portfolios, we are dependent on reliable, comparable data from companies. Whilst 
we recognize that you may have already published information in your company’s reports, we place great 
value in bringing together information on this issue across sectors and regions using a single, consistent 
approach.  

We, the undersigned, encourage all companies in our investment universe to provide the requested 

information to CDP, which has a deadline of 29th
 June 2017. A partial response is preferable to no response 

and the reporting platform also provides an opportunity to explain any incomplete information.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
1 You are asked to respond to the CDP climate change questionnaire. You may also have been asked to respond to the water or 

forests questions. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daren M. Smith, President & Chief Investment Officer, University of Toronto Asset Management Corporation 

 

 

    For questions on how to respond, contact CDP: 
CDP Engagement North America, engagement.northamerica@cdp.net 
Or the CDP central support at respond@cdp.net 
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